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As a property owner on Toddy Pond in Penobscot I am in favor of this bill. The dam 
at the North end of the pond is to be passed on to the surrounding towns. Penobscot, 
Blue Hill, Surry and Orland will be responsible for the for the repair and maintenance 
of the dam that was previously owned by a business in Bucksport. This dam and 
others like it are vital to the towns and others who use them. I'm sure their 
maintenance will be costly but their benefits to tourism, recreation and local taxes far 
outweigh that cost.


